
City of Portsmouth, NH 

Addendum #1 

Bid#01-21  

Annual Fuel Bid 

Issued:  June 19, 2020 

 
This Addendum forms part of the original bid document marked Bid#01-21 Annual Fuel Bid. 
 
In an effort to maintain the health of all City Employees and guests, only one representative 
from each company submitting a bid will be allowed to attend public bid openings. 
 
To maintain social distancing the Fuel bid opening will be held in Conference Room A, located 
on the main floor of City Hall.   Bidders are to check in at the front desk, state the reason for 
your visit, attending Fuel Bid opening in Conference Room A. 
 
Social distancing will need to be maintained at all times. Masks are required at all times while in 
City Hall. 
 
Bidders are to acknowledge Addendum 1 within their proposal.  Failure to do so could subject a 
bidder to disqualification. 
 
End of Addendum 1 
 
 
 


